Jul. 13,2023 9:42AM Podiatry Specialists of lowa No. 0137 P,

Pediatry\ Specialists
of lowa

FOR ALL YOUR FOOT CARE NEEDS

July 13, 2023
To Whom it May Concern;

We are requesting the city to consider providing a handicap parking space in front
of our office located at 28 West Charles Street here in Oelwein.

With the addition of a new business near our office, our patients are finding it
difficult to park in front of our medical practice. Our primary population of patients
is of retired age and many require handicap parking. This is problematic right now
as often the spaces that used to be right in front of our building are now occupied.

We appreciate your consideration on this matter and look forward to hearing from
you soon.

Please feel free to call me with any questions at 319-294-3668.

Sincerely,

oo

Kerrie Recker

Office Manager



